
 

REGION 114 NATIONAL/REGIONAL TESTING 
OCTOBER 3, 2020 

LOCATION:  HOOVER’S ATA MARTIAL ARTS 
2101 W 41ST STREET  •  SIOUX FALLS, SOUTH DAKOTA 

 

REGISTER ONLINE THRU HEADQUARTERS AT :  https://bit.ly/2XVZO9R 
 

Hello Everyone here is the info we have at this time for the National/Regional Testing that will take 
place in Sioux Falls on October 3rd.  This is the most up to date information available at this time 
from Headquarters.  Updates and changes will be posted as more information is released.      Please 
feel free to reach out to me with any questions at region114testing@hotmail.com.  

  

▪ If the testing becomes too large where social distancing will not be possible, we will split the 
testing into 2 different groups.  The 2nd group (higher ranking black belts) would start later in 
the day.  We will not know if this is what needs to be done until approximately 2 weeks prior to 
testing.  
 

▪ The testing meeting will take place at 2:30 p.m. at Hoover’s ATA Martial Arts.  If we split into 
two groups, we will have two sperate testing meetings. 

 

▪ We will have a separate entrance for spectators and a separate entrance for those testing.  
 

▪ Changing room will be available.  As these are locker-room style changing rooms, we will only 
be allowing two (2) people in the changing rooms at a time.  We will have someone monitoring 
the entrances to the changing rooms.   
 

▪ We will have a limit of two (2) spectators per person testing.   
 

▪ Everyone entering the Taekwondo center should be made aware they will be subject to 
temperature/health screenings.   

 

▪ The disciplines (choices) that will be available to everyone at this testing will be Forms, Distance 
Sparing, Protech, Board Breaking.  You can choose to do any three (3) disciplines as long as one 
of them is Traditional Songham Form or Protech Form.  

  
▪ Board breaking:  All board holders will be asked to wear a mask & their face shield.  With this 

guideline in place we will have two people holding board per station, and everyone will break 
the color of board that they are required to.  An example would be if you are and adult male 
(over the age of 16) you will break brown boards.  

 

▪ As Chief Master Hoover’s School is located in a mall, we will be utilizing the hallways as well as 
center court to spread out while you are waiting to test.  We will also have an “on deck” area 
that will allow only 4 people in at a time.  We will be using this area for the four (4) people that 
will be called out to their numbers in the next group.  There will be “runners” to ensure testing 
runs smoothly and to answer any questions.    
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